The Muslim College 
20- 22 Creffield Rd 

London 

W5 3RP 

THE LETTERS OF DR UMAR AZAM:  LETTER NO. 
To:  The Muslim College         

Dated: 25th October 2001

Dear Sir/Madam,



Assalamu Alaikum,
I live in Manchester and cannot attend The Muslim College full time, but I would like to register for a PhD. I’ve done most of the doctoral research already and can travel to London Periodically to show super visors my work and discuss general progress. 

Please send me the registration form. I think ill be able to do PhD. From Manchester because the research needs to be written as a thesis only, which ill be able to do faster than normal (less than 3 years). 

Wassalam. 

Dr Umar Azam B.A., Dip Freelance Journalism. 
